
 

 
 

 

Kindergarten registration for the 2020-2021 school year will begin 

December 2, 2019 for Groton residents that have a child who will be 

five years of age on or prior to January 1, 2020.  

 

Please call 860-572-2100 or email gellis@groton.k12.ct.us  to setup your 

registration appointment. 

 

If your child is already enrolled in one of our Groton Public Schools 

elementary preschool programs and will be five years of age on or prior 

to January 1, 2020, it is not necessary to register the student for 

Kindergarten for the 2020-2021 school year. 

 

Please contact our Central Registrar Office if you have any questions or 

need additional information. 
 

 

 

 
Gee Gee Ellis 

Registrar 

Central Office 

gellis@groton.k12.ct.us 
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